
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Twitter 

The school now has a Twitter 

account  to update our social    

media profile @TalbotFirst.  We 

will be using this to keep you up-

dated with the childrens’ learning 

activities in school .  We will con-

tinue to use text messages and 

the newsletter for school news 

and events. 

 

School Newsletter  
 If you would like to receive an 

email copy of the newsletter, 

which is produced on Friday every 

other week,   please let            

Mrs Everill have your email           

address.  

 

Multiskills Festival Years 

1and 2– Tuesday 22nd May 

The children need to come to 

school in their PE kit with track-

suit or warm trousers and top 

with trainers as the coach will be 

leaving shortly after 9am.  Please 

bring in school uniform  to change 

into later. 

 

Sports Day Monday 11th 

June 2pm 

Everyone is invited to our sports 

day on 11th June starting at 2pm. 

 

Permission slips needed 

Can you please send in any out-

standing permission slips for the 

Year 4 transition dates and the 

theatre trip on 22nd June to see 

George’s Marvellous Medicine. 

 

 

Non uniform day Friday 15th 

June for Beau’s Boots appeal 
Beau is a relative of one of our par-

ents and we will be having a non 

uniform day  on Friday 15th June  

to help raise money to help.  

Details of the appeal are attached.  

Can you please bring in your £1 do-

nation on the day.  Thank you.   

 

School Meals 
Please note that the roast dinner is 

still being served on Thursday,  not 

Wednesday as indicated in the 

Spring/Summer menu. 

 

The cost of school meals is now  

£2.26 per day for children in 

Nursery, Year 3 and Year 4. 

The weekly cost is now  £11.30.  

Can you please ensure that you 

send in your payment at the start 

of the school week.  If you would 

like to pay for the full half term 

from 4th June to 20th July the 

cost is £79.10.  Cheques payable to 

Staffordshire County Council. 

 

School Milk 
This is free for children under 5.  

The cost for the half term  from 

4th June will be  £7. Cheques paya-

ble to Staffordshire County Council 

please. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Forest School 

Wednesday afternoon—Booster 

seats needed 
Please don’t forget to provide us 

with a booster seat on Wednesdays 

for the Forest School sessions.   

 

 

Year 4 Whitemoor Lakes    

parents meeting Friday 15th 

June  

A meeting for parents whose chil-

dren are attending the Whitemoor 

Lakes outdoor education centre in 

July will take place following the 

Parent Assembly on 15th June.   The 

meeting will provide important infor-

mation about the trip so please let 

us know if you are unable to attend  

so that we can keep you updated. 

 

After School clubs 
There will be after school clubs on 

Mondays and Thursdays after half 

term.  Letters will be sent out next 

week. 

 

Newsletter Dates 
8th June 

22nd June 

6th July 

20th July 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

15th June 

20th July—End of year service in 

church 9.30am. 
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Dear Head teacher 

Beau’s Silly Boots Day 
 

My name is Beau Machin and I am six years old. My twin brother and I were born 14 weeks early 

and we had to spend a long time in hospital. Because we were born too soon, I suffered a bleed to 

the brain, so part of my brain is damaged. The bit that is poorly is the bit that sends the messag-

es to my legs and hands, so I cannot walk without a frame. Dr Park in America has said he could 

help me by cutting the damaged nerves in my spinal cord, but I would need to raise LOTS of pen-

nies to get there. 

For a bit of fun, we thought it would be good to have a silly boot day. You could decorate your 

boots, wear odd boots or just wear your wellie boots for a day. 

I would really like it if you could help me, so I can run around more with my brother and all of you. 

 

Thank you so much 

 

 

Beau Machin 

Aged 6 years 
 

HOW TO TAKE PART 

Each child pays a minimum of a £1 to wear silly boots for a day. The school can either donate the 

full amount to Beau’s Boots are made for walking fund or 75% (the school keeping the other 25% 

for their own resources).   

We would love it, if as many schools as possible would get involved, during the month of June 

2018.   


